
Mr William H Stallings, 
Chief, Transportation, Energy, andAgriculture Section 
Antitrust Division 
US Department of Justice 
450 5th St NW 
Sutie 8000 
Washington, DC 20530 

Dear Mr Stallings, 

I am writing to you concerning the Anti Trust civil charges against 
GEC and SGI in the North Fork Valley of Delta County, Colorado. 

I am asking that you set aside the proposed settlement, 
vigorously investigate the other BLM auctions these companies 
have participated in, increase the fine amount, and at a minimum 
revoke the four leases that the Department of Justice alleges 
were obtained in an illegal manner. 

Unless the consequences of such actions are significant, there is 
no reason for these companies to not continue to engage in such 
illegal practices. 

Sincerely, 
~L- C~A

Karen Good 6 - · 
P.O. Box 926 
Paonia, CO 81428 



